CALVARY ST. AUGUSTINE EPISCOPAL CHURCH FALL 2024

THE OCCASIONAL
SENTINEL

FRIENDS AND FAMILY
DAY

Join us on Sept. 8th for Friends and
Family Day. Since that is also Youth
Sunday in addition to the Chidren’s
sermon we will also bless their school
backpacks and have a special prayer
for our children. Let’s build them up
for a safe and successful school year.
Bring your book bags to church.

Special music will be offered by Min.
Charles Cory a young man well known
to us..

St. Augustine’s of Hippo
by Vernon Adams

: b
PRAISE AND WORSHIP Priests’ Corner
AT CALVARY ST. -

AUGUSTINE | am looking forward to this new Church
Praise and Worship happens every Sunday year. Your vestry has been working

starting at 9:45 am. diligently on our Forward Facing Project to
Could this be your ministry? have a fuller understanding of how our
N ministry presents to the community. This
What’s Your Ministry? summer we visited other congregations,
engaged research and explored the use of
There are so many ministry technology. We want to make decision
opportunities at the church, I'm that are informed and true to who we’re

certain we can help you find

called to be. This is an ongoing project.
something to do. Let’s talk about it.

More to come...
Pastor Renee

www.reallygreatsite.com




The Occasional Sentinel

Building Improvements

Earlier this your we received a grant from the
Diocese which helped us restore the sacristy
for safety and function. The conditions in
these rooms had steadily deteriorated over
the years with the Altar Guild and Acolytes not
having space to allow them to serve the altar
and priest optimally.

We were able to restore the rooms’ structure
and improve the cosmetics. Come check it STEP-CDC
out!

STEP-CDC had a strong summer program
Considering the age of our building we have  thijs year. Summer camp served 25 children for 6
had to work steadily to maximize the use of ks on Mon-Fri in conjunction with the Diocese of

our space. This is our major assetand away pA. We had 8 volunteers from our church. Thank
for us to serve God. Keepin’ it moving and you for your good work.

building the Kingdom. Now we pivot to our fall programming. This year
we are restarting our Adult Basic Education
program. See Judith Brewer for more information.

Food Pantry is open
The Food Pantry is open every Monday ReaCh i ng US

(except holidays) in Logan Hall. We serve Calvary St. Augustine Episcopal
about 40 families per week. Bring your ID and Church

your bags between 12-5:30 pm.
814 N 41st St

Philadelphia, PA 19104
216-222-2070
office.calsaintaug@gmail.com

Celebrate the Lord’s day with www.calvarysaintaugustine.org

us in person or over Zoom.




